City of Milford, Connecticut

Recreation Department
~Founded 1639~
70 West River Street ~ Milford, CT 06460-3317
Tel 203~783~3280 FAX 203~783~3284
www.milfordrecreation.org

NEWS RELEASE

BUS TRIP
BOSTON RED SOX VS MINNESOTA TWINS
FENWAY PARK, BOSTON, MA

Release ASAP / Please Repeat until May 1, 2014

Contact: Patrick Austin 203-783-3390 February 12, 2014

The Milford Recreation Department announces that it will be running a bus trip on
Wednesday, June 18, 2014 to Fenway Park in Boston Massachusetts to see the Boston Red
Sox take on the Minnesota Twins. The bus will depart the upper lot at the Parsons Complex
Athletic Field in Milford at 8:00am sharp for the 1:35 pm game and will return immediately

following the game. The $100.00 per person fee includes roundtrip deluxe motorcoach
transportation and infield grandstand seats (Section 16) to the game. Those under 18 years of
age must be accompanied by parent/guardian. There should be ample time for participants
to have lunch and take in some of Boston prior to the game.

In-person registration begins February 18, 2014 at 9:00am and is on a first come first
serve basis to the first 5o paid participants. There is a six ticket limit per household and is
open to Milford Residents only. Proof of residency is required for all participants at the time of
registration. Tickets are non-transferable, non refundable and will be issued upon arrival at
Fenway Park. Only check or cash payments are accepted; payment in full will reserve your
spot.

For more information is available on our website at www.milfordrecreation.com or
contact Patrick Austin at 203-783-3390 or paustin@ci.milford.ct.us.

“Drauiding fun fon Generations.”
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